
 

 

Do you know 

your times 

tables? 

 

World Book Day                                                                                                               
Mrs Price organised for everyone to receive a book from Tesco. Thank you Mrs Price. 

Can you work out who  has their nose in a book? 

 

Natalie A Yasmine O 
Muhammad 
A 

Mason H Lamar A Arsan W Max H 

Corey J Shanza Z Aiza N Ava M Elle-Mae D Ranjeet S Aiyla U-K 

Nihal M Tia A-K Teklit K Kester J India B-W Sienna T  

Victoria P Harry W-K Umaiza I Fortune N Sami M Nadia A 
 

Nameer S Daisy-May L Jozef O Nahida A Ayesha R Zainab H 
 

Yousaf R Rancy M Ibrahim S Isreal M Ernest G Dylan Y  
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Dear Parents, Carers and Children 

School will reopen for all children on Monday 8th March. We will also be reopening the Breakfast Club and the Tea 
Club from this date. Please book in the usual way. 

School Times:  

School opens: 8.30am (gates close at 8.40am, registers close at 8.45am, please be on time). 

School finish times: A-M surnames to be collected at 2.15pm and N-Z surnames at 2.25pm. 

The children need to come to school in their school uniform. 

The safety of children and staff remains our utmost priority. 

There are some things I need you to do to keep us all as safe as possible: 

Please do not come to school if your child or a member of your household is displaying symptoms of Coronavirus. 

Coming to school 

 Only one adult is to accompany/collect their child from school. 

 Year 6 children may continue to walk to and from school by themselves. 

 Be on time and keep to your allocated collection times.  

 Make medical appointments outside of school hours. Children are to remain in their classes throughout the 

school day and are to exit from their own classroom doors. 

Do your part by keeping 2 metres apart 

Keep to the left of the two metres white distance spots around school. 

If there is a confirmed case of Covid-19 within the class, the whole class will be told to isolate at home for 10 days.  

We look forward to seeing all the children back next week. 


